

Hydro Place. 500 Columbus Drive. P.O. Box 12400. St. John's. NL Canada A1B 4K7 t. 709.737.1400 f. 709.737.1800 www.nlh.nl.ca

June 2, 2015

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities **Prince Charles Building** 120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 St. John's, Newfoundland & Labrador A1A 5B2

Attention:

Ms. Cheryl Blundon

**Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary** 

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - the Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected System

This is further to the Board's letter of May 28, 2015 requesting that Hydro advise the Board when the outstanding Requests for Information NP-NLH-005 and NP-NLH-018 will be filed.

The RFIs NP-NLH-005 and NP-NLH-018 will be filed Wednesday, June 3, 2015.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO

Senior Legal Coun

GPY/cp

cc: Gerard Hayes - Newfoundland Power

Paul Coxworthy – Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales

Roberta Frampton Benefiel - Grand Riverkeeper Labrador ecc:

Thomas Johnson – Consumer Advocate

Danny Dumaresque